
 

 
 
 

 
October 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
As part of our RE curriculum, this term we will be: 

• Having the visit of an Imam on Monday 14th October 

• Visiting All Hallows Rd Church on Monday 21st October 

 
This will enhance our understanding of Islam and Christianity.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Y1 Team. 
 


